
55 Things Dreamers and allies 
should know about daca

On Wednesday, July 6, 2022, the Fifth Circuit Court of Appeals heard oral arguments for the State of Texas
v. the USA. A decision is expected in the coming months that will determine the future of DACA. 

Eligible DACA recipients should consider renewing their protections as soon as possible. 



At Salt Lake Community College, we are committed to supporting all students, regardless of their immigration
status. Here are the top 5 things you should know about DACA:

DACA is valid until your Employment
Authorization Document (EAD) or work permit
expires.

DACA renewals are encouraged to be
submitted 1 year prior to EAD expiration date
due to uncertainty around the court decision.

Initial (new) DACA applications are not being
accepted. 

Advance parole to travel abroad is available to
current DACA recipients. 

The decision to end DACA does not affect 
in-state tuition (HB 144) or scholarship eligibility
(SB 253) at any public institution in Utah.

If you need to renew or if you have recently
renewed your DACA status, you can complete
the DACA Renewal Funding Request at
https://bit.ly/UTDACARenewalFunds or
scan the QR Code below:

If you need to search for additional
resources in your area, visit
informedimmigrant.com/daca-help.
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